NOTICE
OF
PUBLIC HEARING

The Knox County Commission and the Knox County Budget Committee will hold a
Public Hearing on the 2021 Knox County Budget proposal on Thursday, December 10,
2020 at 6:00 P.M. The meeting will be held via a ZOOM Mesting. A link will be
provided for those wishing to speak during the Public Comment portion. Once Public
Comment has closed, you will be released from the Meeting. To view the remainder of
the meeting, please visit the County website at http://www.knoxcountymaine.gov.

Copies of the Knox County proposed 2021 Budget are posted on the County’ s website at
http://www.knoxcountymaine.gov.

This will be last Public Hearing before the County Commission and Budget Committee
vote to finalize the County’s Budget for 2021. All interested persons are urged to
participate and comment on the Budget proposal.
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